Please see below response to Question on Notice fro the recent PAC Hearing.

The question on notice asked if all co-payments had been made by the Commonwealth as the report indicated that
they had not. The Department of Health can confirm that 556 million has been paid to the Territory. This takes into
account the first milestone payments through to December 2015. The payment for April 2016 has not been
requested or submitted as the new Project Agreement does not require this payment.
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